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NURSERY NEWS
This week we welcome Abigail to nursery.
Next week our letter sound will be ‘a’ and we will
be reading ‘Alone in the Woods’.
Please remember to apply sun cream before
your child comes to school, and send in a sun
hat to wear during the day. From next week '
could your child please wear trainers as we will be
practising for sports day, which is provisionally booked for
Tuesday 6th July.
We are now able to offer half days again and, if your child
will be starting nursery, we can offer a 1 hour settling in
session during the day with a parent, then a settling in
morning or afternoon. We are still doing after school visits
for new starters if you prefer.

Alonein

BREAKFAST CLUB

We continue to have several instances of children being
dropped in to school before 8.00am. Can we please remind
you that children should not be dropped off for breakfast club
before 8.00am, and you must ring when you get to the gate,

not just send the children down to school; this is to ensure

pupil safety and that staff are aware of their arrival, thank

you.

BEHAVIOUR POLICY
Our behaviour policy is regularly reviewed by the Board of
Governors and is available to view on the school website
under the policy tab. We believe that adherence to the policy
creates a safe and happy environment for the whole school
community.

SWIMMING

Children in Years 4, 5 and 6 should have received letters
about swimming lessons this week. Can consent forms

please be returned by Friday 18th June, thank you.

If you have younger children in school we understand that
they will be arriving at school late during that week. We
will be asking children to order their lunches in advance

so that Donna has numbers before 9.15am.

RECYCLING
We are now able to once again accept empty crisp packets to
send off for recycling.
We also still collect used batteries and stamps, and there is
the clothing bank by the front gate.

CONGRATULATIONS to Harry and Jack who came 1st
and 2nd in the village Build a Beast competition.

VILLAGE CONCERT AT ST NEOT CHURCH
On Saturday 10th July at 7.30pm the school choir will be taking part in a concert in St Neot Church. The children’s
performance will be in the first half but there will also be performances from other groups from around the village.
Tickets cost £8 for adults and £5 for under 18s. They are available on the door or can be bought in advance from
Samantha on 07887 573891.

JOB VACANCY AT ST NEOT SCHOOL

Enthusiastic and adaptable teaching assistant to work with children in a KS2 class from
ber. School experience essential. Part time, 5 mornings per week. The applicant must be confident to
take groups of children and work on their own initiative. The successful

with the class teacher.

Informal visits to the school are encouraged, please phone the school office on 01579 320580 to make

an appointment.

We are committed to safeguarding children and the successful applicant will be required to under-
take an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check, and will be assessed against the Child-

care Disqualification Regulations.

Please visit https://www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk/web/vacancies/ 145986 for application information.

Closing date: Midday Monday 21st June 2021
Interviews: Friday 25th June 2021
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